Communication from Public
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Council File No: 20-1575

Comments for Public Posting: It sure would have been nice if we had had some advance notice
on this item. I feel that it has some good points but a little vague
on others. I would like to have this come back to the entire
equestrian community to review and comment on before voting on
it. As the Equestian representative of the Sylmar Neighborhood
Council I would have liked to have been contacted about this and
been able to bring it to my committee before passage.



